
 

February 14, 2022. 

 

To the attention of Foreign Students! 
 

Dean’s Office of the Faculty of Foreign Students would like to inform the 

students, that the Order of the Rector of Danylo Halytsky Lviv National Medical 

University concerning the online or offline studies will be reconsidered as soon as the 

number of cases of Covid 19 disease will essentially decrease. 

 If the student wants to go home – this decision is made by the student. 

But as soon as the offline classes will be announced he/she has to return back in time 

and continue education offline. 

 About the situation on the East of Ukraine – this situation lasts from 2014. 

Within all this period students have been studying here in Ukraine and namely in our 

University without any problems. 

 We are monitoring the situation, we monitor all news, so we are aware of 

information, which has been announced by the President of Ukraine – Mr. Zelensky 

and other Ukrainian Authorities. They confirm, that the situation is under control. 

 Till now University didn’t receive any other Official information. If situation 

change we shall inform students at once. 

 Please, check the University website. 
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